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Diary Dates 

Monday 4th July 

Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 6th July 

Year 6 Transition Day 

Wednesday 13th July 

Sports Day 

Wednesday 20th July 

Leavers Assembly 

9.30am 

Friday 22nd July 

Leavers Mass 9.30am 

& 

Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd July 

School Closes for 

Summer 

 

 

 

Virtue 

Our Virtue for this 

week is  

Honesty 

 

“Honesty is the 

fastest way to prevent 

a mistake from 

turning into a 

failure” 

James Altucher 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Head teacher’s Column 

We are approaching a very busy time of year with Arts 

week and Active weeks soon upon us. These will be a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate the breadth of the 

curriculum after our recent SAT, phonics and NFER 

tests which help us to check how the children are 

working academically.  The children have been brilliant 

throughout the term and the theme weeks will provide 

a chance for everyone to work in a different way with 

different staff and activities. We are all looking 

forward to the next few weeks! 

Staffing for next year is currently being organised 

and children will have their transition morning on 

Tuesday 19th July when they will meet their new 

teachers in their classrooms for next year. 

Thank you. Mr Glover. 

 

 

 

      

 

                                               

Class 6- Harper M & Kayden F 

Class 7- Tommy R & Kian T 

Class 8- Lacey G, Jaycub S   

          & Oliver B 

Class 9- Harvey & Bethany 

Class 10- Fenton M 

Class 11- Magda S & Patrick H 

Mrs Hetherington- Patrick H 

 

Class 1- Alannah W & Sean Horbik 

 Sanaya V & Preston M 

 

Class 2- Delilah & Varun 

 

Class 4- Matilda L & Ebony 

 

Class 5- Logan T & Samuel 
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Year 6 Information 

 

                                                          

National Transition Day – Tuesday 5th July 2022 

 

The visit to Flamingo Land is Thursday 14th July 2022. We will be leaving school at 8.15am and 

returning at approximately 7pm. If you haven’t paid for the trip please pay ASAP. Thank you 

 

The Leavers Assembly will take place on Wednesday 20th July 2022 at 9.30am. Parents are 

welcome. 

 

The final Leavers Mass is at 9.30am in church on Friday 22nd July 2022. We hope to see you 

there! 

 

        

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Active Week 11/07/22 – 15/07/22 

 

Children will be enjoying lots of activities throughout the week. Please ensure your 

child’s P.E kit is in school all week. 

 

Sports Day will be held Wednesday 13th July 2022 

 

Nursery & KS1 children (Classes 1–5) children will take part from 9.30am 

 

KS2 (classes 6-11) children will take part from 1.30pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 
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YEAR 5/6 WEST YORKSHIRE CRICKET CHAMPIONS 

Our Girls cricket team represented Kirklees in the West Yorkshire finals and after a hard 

fought contest and being undefeated they were crownded the CHAMPIONS! They are very 

proud of their achievements.  

Well done to Grace, Emmeliia, Meadow, Amelia F, Florence, Magda, Amelia L, Izabella & Imogen 

 

Year 3/4 Cricket Team 
Well done to our year 3&4 team for taking part in the dynamos cricket competition.  

 

 

 



   

 

     WE LIVE, LOVE AND LEARN TOGETHER WITH JESUS AS OUR GUIDE 

                 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Orienteering Competition 

A massive congratulation to the Year 3/4 orienteering teams who WON and 

came 4th in the competition against 27 other teams. 

Well done to Lydia, De-Andre, Roman, Eloise, Lottie, Scarlett A, Cohen H & Scarlett F 

 

 

Year 5/6 Orienteering Teams 

Year 5/6 also had an outstanding performance too they came 2nd, 5th & 12th against 31 teams. 

Well done to Brooke B, Florence, Alfie, Emmiellia, Jack, Finley C, Grace, Wiktor C, Magda, 

Oscar, Ameilia L & William M 
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School Meal Price Increase 

From 5th September 2022 

Please note that we have been informed 

by Kirklees Council Catering Service that 

the cost of a school dinner will be £2.40 

per day/£12.00 per week from the 5th 

September.  

If your child is currently in Year 2, from 

September school meals will be charged. 

Please ensure you credit your parentpay 

accounts to cover the costs of meals 

taken. If you don’t have your account 

details, please contact the school office.  

 

School Milk 

Milk for the Autumn term is now due. If you 

would like your child to have milk please pay 

the £11.65 through parent pay or at a pay 

point using the barcode provided. Closing 

date for payment is Monday 22nd August 

2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals- Notice period 

If your child wishes to change from packed 

lunch to school dinners or from school 

dinners to packed lunch, the office requires 

one full weeks’ notice. Please note any 

change will not take place until the following 

Monday after the notice.  

Please Note; Children cannot swap and 

change from dinners to sandwiches 

throughout the week. 

Summer News 

As the warmer weather approaches, you 

may want to send your child into school with 

a hat and apply sun cream before the day 

begins. Uniform should still be worn during 

the warm weather, boys can wear shorts but 

these should be school shorts not P.E 

shorts. 

Girls can wear lycra shorts for P.E or under 

their skirts. They are not to be worn as part 

of their uniform. 

 

   

 

 

 

Theme Day Lunch 

The Seaside 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 

If your child is on sandwiches and would 

like a dinner that day please let the 

office know by Tuesday 5th July 2022 

 

Training Day 

School is closed to all 

pupils on Monday 4th July. 

Please follow our social media pages-  

Twitter- @StMarysBatley_ 

Facebook- StMaryCatholicPrimaryBatley 

Website- www.stmarysbatley.co.uk 

 



   

 

     WE LIVE, LOVE AND LEARN TOGETHER WITH JESUS AS OUR GUIDE 

                  

Coffee Morning 
 

The Mental Health Team have arranged a coffee morning. It will be held in school on Monday 

18th July 2022 9am – 10am 

 

The team will be offering support and will explain what support is available to both parents 

and children and how to refer to the service. 

 

Everyone Welcome! 
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St Mary’s & St Patrick’s Church- Mass Times 
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Uniform Exchange 

REMEMBER TO DONATE YOUR OLD SCHOOL UNIFORM 

I am sure most of your children will have grown out of their old 

school uniform by the end of the term or maybe leaving to a new 

school. Please would you donate any no longer needed school 

uniform to Uniform Exchange our local recycling charity. They 

make sure every family has access to school uniform throughout 

the year not matter their financial need. There are over 50 

donation points across Kirklees if you go to their website, you 

can see the locations in your postcode area. Our school does 

have a collection box for you to donate into. Thank you in 

advance for your support.  

FREE SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We have 1000’s of items of recycled school uniform donated 

from all over Kirklees. This is available for all parents to access 

for their local school, please complete the form on this link and 

we will get it out to you ASAP. We give away uniform on a first 

come first served basis, be aware logo items are limited.  We had 

100 requests last week so don’t leave it too late.  

https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/ 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.uniform-exchange.org/free-school-uniform/

